
 

 

Hamstel Infant School and Nursery 
 

Christmas Fair 
 

Wednesday 27th November 

  

     From 3pm to 4:30pm approx. in the Infant Hall 

50p entry charge per family. Fast track entry available. 
 
Parents, carers, friends and family are all invited to join us at this year’s 
Christmas Fair for: 

 Stalls selling products made by the classes 

 Raffle 

 Christmas Lucky Dip 

 Tombola with lots of amazing prizes 

 Refreshments available: tea, coffee, 
squash and hot sausage rolls 

To avoid crowding the Christmas Fair will be held in the Infant & Junior Halls.  

 

Fast track entry – to be amongst the first inside the fair you can buy a family 
ticket for 50p from your child’s class teacher on the morning of the Christmas 
Fair. Tickets will be distributed as your child leaves class in the afternoon. 

 

Please bring lots of change 

20p, 50p & £1 coins. 

There will be no facility for card payments. 
 


